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As a resident directly under the flight path which will be introduced upon the opening of the new Dublin airport
runway, I OBJECT to the proposal to extend flight times to allow 11pm to 7am flights.

This proposal will have a significant negative impact on the sleep of the increasing number of residents directly
under the flight path and was not agreed to at the time of local area housing development plans.

Regards
Paul Collins

Hazelbrook
Kinsealy Lane
Malahide
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